
From: Jordan Johnson
To: anna.m.vickers@imegcorp.com
Cc: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Greenough Heights Subdivision
Date: Friday, January 7, 2022 9:04:40 AM

Hi Anna,
 
We recently received your letter in regards to Greenough Heights First Agency Sufficiency Review. At
this time, Blackfoot does not have any comments. Our former Engineering supervisor, Jared Jarrett,
is no longer an employee at Blackfoot so for future inquiries, feel free to reach out to me.
 
Thank you!
 

Jordan Johnson
OSP Project Engineer
Blackfoot Communications 
M: 406-499-1024
Blackfoot.com 
Stay connected: Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | Instagram | YouTube 
1221 N Russell St. | Missoula, MT 59808 
 

mailto:jjohnson@blackfoot.com
mailto:anna.m.vickers@imegcorp.com
mailto:DeGrandpreD@ci.missoula.mt.us
https://www.blackfoot.com/
https://www.facebook.com/GoBlackfoot/
https://www.twitter.com/GoBlackfoot/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/goblackfoot
https://www.instagram.com/GoBlackfoot/
https://www.youtube.com/user/BlackfootTelecom

